

RECENT PHOTOS:

August 2, 2018 E-Newsletter

On July 21, Steve and Sue Ahern, from Sea Isle Terrapin Rescue, hosted a "Baby Turtle Release" at Dealy Field, which attracted nearly 200 people – including many happy children. The event began with a craft project for the kids, followed by a educational presentation by the Aherns. Then, everyone gathered in groups and watched closely as ten baby Diamondback Terrapin Turtles were released into the wetlands behind Dealy Field. The terrapins, which were rescued last summer as eggs taken from injured turtles on the roadways of Cape May County, were incubated at The Wetlands Institute for before being released into Sea Isle's Marshes...

































The Sea Isle City Department of Community Services would like to thank Steve and Sue Ahern, Beachcomber Tours Co-Chairperson Abby Powell and the other volunteers who made this year's Baby Turtle Release possible.